
 

Living with memory loss? Can 
sharing information help in 
case of emergency? 
We invite you to take part in a study to make a system that allows 
emergency medical services (EMS) to send alerts to your clinicians if you 
are cared for or transported by EMS due to an emergency. We want to 
understand if this technology can help others and their healthcare providers 
better communicate and manage your health in cases of emergency and 
prevent episodes of confusion.  

This study is being conducted by researchers at Dell Medical School and 
the UT-Health Austin Comprehensive Memory Center 

 
Qualified participants must: 

• Be older than 18 years old and diagnosed with mild cognitive 
impairment or dementia 

Qualified participants will be asked to: 
• Share your contact information and health records with Dell Medical School 

medical researchers and Emergency Medical Services.  
 
 

This study has been approved by The University of Texas at Austin Institutional Review Board. 
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If you would like to participate or if you have questions, 
Please contact our team at (512) 495-5658  or  
Email: delirium.research@utlists.utexas.edu 
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